
 
Office of the President 

 
Match 15, 2014 

 

Daemen College 

Faculty, Staff and Students 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

I announced in my letter yesterday that I would share memorial arrangements for Dr. Charles 

(Charlie) Sabatino as soon as they became available.   

 

Dr. Sabatino’s family has shared the following memorial arrangements with us:                                         

 

 - Perna, Dengler, Roberts Funeral Home  

   1671 Maple Rd., Williamsville   

   Monday evening 4 to 7 

  - Family funeral on Tuesday 

  - Celebration of his life will be in late April          

 

Students: as Dr. Boone shared with you yesterday, if you have a class with Dr. Sabatino, please 

attend your class as scheduled. Faculty will meet with your class. Please feel free to contact Dr. 

Shawn Kelley or Dr. Serife Tekin at any time if you have questions. 

 

Student support services staff will also be available from 7 to 9 p.m. Sunday night, March 16, in 

Alumni Lounge, if you would like to talk.  

 

This is a sad time for the Daemen campus community. Dr. Sabatino was an exceptional man. He 

was a gifted teacher and an avid runner, and we were all fortunate to have him as a colleague. 

 

Additional information regarding the celebration of Charlie’s life will be sent to you when it is 

available. 

 

Cordially, 

 
Gary A. Olson 

President 
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